
Momot Elementary School 
PTO Meeting Minutes 

October 4th, 2016 
 

ATTENDANCE:  Christy Bezrutczyk,, Heather Lacey, Jennifer Latour, Jamie Maggy, 
Nichole Nevader, Beth Oneil, Jessica Perry, Alison Rosenbaum, Jessica Williams, Sue 
Wilson 
CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 4:45 by Jessica Perry 
REPORTS: 
 Co-Presidents:  Jessica Perry inquired to see if she could get a key to get into the 
building as often times there is meetings and all doors are locked and we cannot get into 
the building. Sue will look into 
 Co-Vice Presidents for parents: 
 Vice President for Faculty: Beth Oneil asking for Scholastic News for 3rd grade- 
this would come out of our Scholastic dollars- all were in favor 
 Secretary: Heather Lacey distributed meeting minutes from August. Beth Oneil 
approved and Jessica Perry second. There are some Scholastic Dollars that will expire 
within the year. Everyone was in favor of offering new teachers about $100 in Scholastic 
Dollars to purchase books for their classroom.  
 Treasurer:  Nichole Nevader distributed account balance for September. Heather 
Lacey made a motion to accept and Jessica Williams second. 
 PRINCIPAL:  Sue stated that Liquor and Wine Warehouse will purchase a 
buddy bench and will get back in touch with us to coordinate.  
Girl Scouts would like to do a community service project and beautify the front. All are 
in favor.  
Approval was made for new Basketball backboard which should be arriving soon 
Sue will check with the grade levels to see if any other teachers are interested in 
Scholastic News 
Jamie will include Jessica Perry and Jen Latour in emails looking for any additions to 
BearFacts.  
 
OLD/NEW BUSINESS:   
 
OPEN HOUSE: Was well attended. We ran out of all kids apparel. Nichole placed 
another order. We will also send flyer home with next BearFacts to see if any students 
want to order and have it in time for Spirit Day. We will also re-evaluate open house for 
next year and may consider making changes. 
Pizza Kick Off: All orders due back on 10/14, we will count on 10/17 and pick up will 
be on the half day on 10/26- should arrive around 9am 
Paint & Sip: Jen Latour will see if 12/12 5:30pm will work, we will also do Holiday 
Decorating Night as well 
Mrs. GC Supplies: wants to do clay project, will get supplies and price for us 
New VP Parents: Alison Rosenbaum has been elected for our new Vice President for 
Parents. Heather cast the ballot and all were in favor 
Donations thru Companies: AT&T has Momot listed on their donation distribution list 
for their employees to choose, maybe more places offer this so we can look when we are 
allocating donations and maybe more places have Momot listed. Also be on lookout for 
check- may come thru as something different. 
Changing Fundraiser Dates: might want to consider Little Caesars in Spring and 
Square 1 Art for fall so we would have presents in time for the Holidays. If we do decide 



to do this we need to let Little Caesars know soon as we have to book the following year 
when the delivery arrives.  
Wreaths: we are definitely interested, very successful last year. Jessica Perry will 
coordinate to do again this year. 
Book Fair: has been confirmed, arriving on 12/9 – 12/15, Sue will make sure the 
computers are taken down from computer lab. Beth Oneil’s class will help set up.  
Mr.Fortin Retirement: All approved to give $100 for a cello player and clock for his 
retirement gift. We be done at school assembly. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm Jessica Perry called 
 
NEXT MEETING November 8th @ 4:30pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Heather Lacey, Secretary  
 


